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We have been learning all about school and where we 
will be going to school.  We have learnt that some people 
will be going to Brampton whilst others are going to a 
different school and others are moving away.  We have 
enjoyed playing on the KS1 playground and finding 
siblings, friends and making new school friends along 
with meeting the teachers, TAs and lunchtime staff. 
 

Something Special 
 

 
Starting Primary School 

You should now have received confirmation of your 
child’s school place.  It is important that you confirm with 
the school that you would like to accept the place. 
 
If your child is attending Brampton Village Primary 
School, please pop into the school office before or after 
pre-school to confirm with them. 
 
In the next few weeks you will be receiving letters from 
the school with regards to visits and getting to know you 
sessions, etc.  If you have any school related questions or 
queries relating to the visits etc, please contact the 
school directly on 01480 375063 or via email: 
office@brampton.cambs.sch.uk 

      

 
 

 

 

This Week’s Learning 

Carpet Time  

Stories:  People in the Community; Teachers by 
Acorn 
My World; My Day by Siobhan Dodds 

 
Song:  This is the way we go to school  
 
Rhyme:  Starting School 

Miss Clare has returned and will be working 
mornings only for the last two weeks of April 
then back to normal from May.  Miss Vicki 
and Miss Tracey will continue to work at 
Brambles and all other staff will remain as 
they are. 
 

 

 

 

 

Friday 21
st

 April 
PTA Bingo Night 3.30-5pm 

£3 per person includes 5 games and a dabber! 
 

Monday 24
th

 April 
Bags 2 School collection 

Please leave bags outside by the school car park gates 

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 
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